
Non-Degree Seeking Enrollment 
The Office of the Registrar will evaluate students interested in taking one or more courses at the 
undergraduate level who are not intending to complete a degree program of study. This includes 
students wishing to take courses only during summer terms, high school students who would like to 
concurrently enroll in college courses, or other students interested in completing specific coursework. 
Enrollment for non-degree seeking students is on a term and course basis and does not guarantee 
admission to a degree program. Specific application requirements, timelines, and processes can be 
found by contacting the Office of the Registrar. 
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